
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Closure of Share Purchase Plan 

Queensland Pacific Metals Limited (ASX: QPM) (QPM or the Company) is pleased to announce that it has raised 
$1,930,850 (before costs) pursuant to the Company’s Share Purchase Plan (SPP) that closed on 13 October 
2023. 

The SPP offered eligible shareholders registered on the Record Date the opportunity to subscribe for new fully 
paid ordinary shares up to a maximum value of $30,000 per eligible shareholder on the same terms as the 
Placement to sophisticated investors conducted by the Company in August 2023 (New Shares).  
 
The Company will issue 27,583,466 New Shares at an issue price of $0.07 per share. The Company will also 
issue 13,791,646 unquoted options exercisable at $0.10 each and expiring on 20 October 2026 (Options).   The 
New Shares and Options will be issued as per the timetable of the SPP. 
 
Shareholder approval was received at the General Meeting held on 12 October 2023 to approve the issue of 
the New Shares and Options. 
 
The Company maintains the flexibility to place any Shortfall under the SPP Offer within 3 months of the closing 
date.   
 
The funds raised under the Placement and SPP will enable gas production growth at the Moranbah Project 
and ongoing technical workstreams required to secure debt financing at the TECH Project, as set out in further 
detail in QPM’s ASX announcement dated 22 August 2023. 
 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board 
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FORWARD-LOOKING STATEMENTS  Statements & material contained in this ASX announcement, particularly those regarding possible or 
assumed future performance, production levels or rates, commodity prices, resources or potential growth of QPM, industry growth or 
other trend projections are, or may be, forward-looking statements. Such statements relate to future events & expectations and, as such, 
involve known and unknown risks & uncertainties. Although reasonable care has been taken to ensure facts stated in this ASX 
announcement are accurate and/or that the opinions expressed are fair & reasonable, no reliance can be placed for any purpose 
whatsoever on the information contained in this ASX announcement or on its completeness. Actual results & developments may differ 
materially from those expressed or implied by these forward-looking statements depending on a variety of factors. Nothing in this ASX 
announcement should be construed as either an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to buy or sell securities in any jurisdiction. 
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